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VICTORIA UNIVERSITY OF WELLINGTON 
Te Whare Wananga o te Upoko o te Ika a Maui 

March 30, 1999 

Dr. Kevin McCluskey 
Curator FGSC 

Department of Microbiology 
University of Kansas Medical Center 
Kansas City, Kansas 66160-7420 
U.S.A. 

Dear Dr. McCluskey, 

Enclosed you will find a reprint of our article in which is described the new species 
Podospora austrohemisphaerica Lundqvist (FGSC 8314 & 8315). Thank you for its 
curation and distribution to interested parties. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Daniel P. Mahoney 
Mycological Researcher 
Victoria University 
P.O. Box 600 
Wellington, New Zealand 
Email: DMahoney@matai.vuw.ac.nz 
Fax: +64-4-565 1210 
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